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Alan Thompson, Principal 
800 East Woodview Drive 

Nappanee, IN  46550 
(574) 773-3117 

 

 

Preparing successful and responsible 

citizens who are life-long learners. 

 May  2018 
UPCOMING DATES 
✓April 30th thru May 4th ~Box Tops Contest  

                 all week 

✓May 4~Popcorn Day 

May 4 ~ 4th Grade to Conner Prairie 

✓May 7~1st Grade to 

                  Potowatomi Zoo 

May 9 thru 11~Book Fair 9:00-3:00 

✓May 8~5th Grade tour of Middle School 

May 14~PTO Meeting 7:00 GATE Room 

✓May 15 to 17~JDRF Change War 

✓May 22~5th Grade to South Bend Cubs Game 

✓May 25~Kdg. to Dutch Creek Farm 

May 31~Last Day of School 

                  5th Grade Graduation Breakfast 

                  4th & 5th Honors Assembly 10:00 

 

 

LOST AND FOUND 
Don’t forget to check the 

lost and found box 

located inside the 

playground doors.  It is 

overflowing with coats, hats, boots etc.  All items 

not claimed will be donated. 

 

YEARBOOK SALES 
This year’s book costs $11.00.  

Checks should be made payable 

to Woodview Elementary.  We 

have a few yearbooks left to sell 

in the office.    

DATES FOR NEXT SCHOOL YEAR 

August 2nd~Back to School 

Information Day for all 

students 11:00 am to 6:00 pm  

August 9th~Kindergarten 

Parent Night 

August 15th~First day of 

school for all students.   

August 21st ~Parent Night for Grades One 

through Five. 

The complete 2018-2019 Calendar is on the 

Wa-Nee Website  www.wanee.org    

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

National Teacher Appreciation Week is May 7th 

through the 11th.   This would be a 

great time to send a note of 

appreciation to your child’s teacher 

telling them how much you have 

appreciated their work with your 

child.  Teachers often don’t receive much 

affirmation.  They often only hear when things 

do not go well. 

 

FREE PRESCHOOL 
Head Start is a federally funded 

preschool supporting lower income 

families and families at risk.  

Applications are now being 

accepted for the 2018-2019 school 

year  Children must be 3 ½  by August 1st.  

Woodview will have Open Enrollment on May 15th 

from 9:00 to 2:00  Please contact Colleen Baten at 

(574) 312-5620. 

http://www.wanee.org/


 

MOST IMPROVED 4TH GRADERS 
We congratulate our 4th Grade 

most improved students:  Mr. 

Hostetter’s Class – Logan 

Stevens, Mr. Nine’s class – 

Miley Jobe, and in Mrs. 

Nowak’s class – Jaystin Miller-Borkholder   

They were honored at a Kiwanis Luncheon on 

April 10th. 

 

SPORTS CAMPS 
In an effort to give parents easy 

access to sport camp flyers, 

they will now be posted on 

NorthWood’s athletic website 

(www.gonwpanthers.com ) under the tab of 

“Sport Camps”. 

 

KEEP US CURRENT 
As we wrap up this school 

year, we look forward to the 

next.  Please be sure we have 

your current mailing and 

email addresses.  This will be 

the most efficient way to keep you up to date 

during the summer.   

JDRF CHANGE WAR 
Woodview will participate in a 

change war May 15th thru 17th to 

benefit Juvenile Diabetes 

Research.  Classrooms will battle with each other at 

Woodview and a prize will be awarded to the 

winning classroom.   

BOX TOPS CONTEST 

Woodview students will be 

collecting Box Tops during the 

week of April 30th.   There will be 

a container for each grade level in the office.  

Each day we will be collecting and counting 

the box tops.  The winning grade level will 

receive a special prize.  Encourage other family 

members (such as grandparents, aunts and 

uncles) and friends to participate as well. 

 

INFORMATION FOR  2018-2019 
In order to finalize bus routes and 

give parents the most accurate 

information at Back to School 

Information Day (August 2, 

2018) we need your help.  The transportation 

department will email/mail route information for all 

students.  Parents will have until July 15th, 2018 to 

make changes. Your transportation schedule will be 

finalized and you will receive a paper copy at Back 

to School Information Day, Thursday, August 2nd.  

With the exception of new students to Wa-Nee, any 

changes made after August 2nd  will not take effect 

until August 20th.   

Go to www.wanee.org and click on the 

District button to find the 

Transportation web site.  This site can 

answer all your questions, from what 

students can bring on the bus to bus 

stop safety. 

 

SPRING BOOK FAIR 
On May 9th thru 11th we will be holding our 

Spring Book Fair.  During this 

Book Fair when students buy 1 

book they will get a 2nd book of 

equal or lesser price for FREE.  

This is a great way for students 

to stock up on books for their summer reading 

enjoyment.  Only books will be sold during this 

Book Fair. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gonwpanthers.com/
http://www.wanee.org/

